
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING THE STATEWIDE ADJUSTED BASE YEAR AD 
VALOREM HOMESTEAD EXEMPTION  

 
 The Oxford mayor and council are wishing to receive written and oral comments from residents 

and property owners in the city of Oxford as they consider whether to opt out of this statewide 
homestead exemption. To opt out, the city must conduct three public hearings, pass a resolution 
opting out, and file that resolution with the Secretary of State by March 1, 2025. The mayor and 
council are following this process to maintain the option of opting out while we receive input 
from our residents and property owners. 

 
 

 

1. Call to Order, Mayor David S. Eady 
a. *Review of House Bill 581 and what its implications may be for Oxford. 

 
2. Questions/Public Comment 

 
3. Adjourn. 
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